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 9 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 Progress Report Request 

Following the December Mock exams, both the Maths and English Departments issued all students with 

progress sheets detailing the breakdown of their mock results to help them understand their current positions 

in these subjects. 

As feedback from the Parent’s information evening on 24 January, many parents requested that they had access 

to these breakdowns. Please see below an example of a progress sheet for your reference: 

 

If you would like a copy sent to you directly, then please complete the Microsoft form below, detailing which 

email address you would like it sent to. You will then be able to discuss the breakdown sheets with your 

son/daughter to encourage them in their preparation for the forthcoming GCSE exams in May/June. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qPr373A2JEmt6YBaKt_TTzODtM-

YuEVJlyUN8sQCPfVUQlhDVjlHUVdNMjgxWEhNTFYwQTNQNzVFRC4u 

If you have any queries, please contact the relevant Learning Area. 

Yours sincerely                       Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A Barker                         Mrs G Woodley  

Leader of English                     Leader of Maths 
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